
 
 
 
 
 
 

Meeting date- 1/2/2017  

 

Persons Present- Dria Lobosco, Albert Ianacone, Brian VanHook, Tom Dwyer, Rick Hockenberry, Diane 
Korzinski, Colleen Hansen  
 
Adequate notice of this meeting was provided 
Meeting called to order 4:30pm 
Flag salute  
 
The following items were discussed. 
Mayor Goldberg was present to elect a new Chair Person- 
Brian VanHook nominated Dria Lobosco with a second from Rick Hockenberry  
Motion was passed  
Al Inacone will move to Commissioner  
Diane Korzinski will be Alternate 1 
 
Colleen Hansen was introduced as the new Shade Tree Commission secretary  
 

Committee set goals for the coming year to include: 

Working more closely with the DPW to stay informed  
Reminder emails for monthly meetings  
Update the Town Tree Inventory  
Meet with Steve Schuckman  
Renew Tree City Membership  
 

Community News: 

Arbor Day- Tree to be donated to a local school  
Cel Earth Bration Day- raffle off tree  
Rick Hockenberry to donate both trees  
Al Inacone to look into the seedling give away for the students  
Hawthorne Day- we will have a table  
 

Follow up for next meeting: 

Renew Tree City USA membership 
Details of the Downes contract  
Info on the Tree Inventory  
Boro 5 Year Plan  
Review Units/Education for Commissioners 

Next meeting 2/7/2017 

 

Respectfully submitted by: 
Colleen Hansen   


